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The Christmas season and all of its attendant hoopla have
landed  with  a  reverberant  thunk  at  my  house.  With  an
astonishing number of things to do, and no where near enough
time to do them, I have to make time where I can. So I’ll be
hard to find here for the next few weeks. I’ll post as I can,
but won’t be back regularly until after the first of the year.

I hope your season progresses happily, and that you can be
with those you love and those who love you.
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